What others say..

Minority education concerns

To the editor:

Dr. William Coats, superintendent
of the Anchorage School Prstrict, has
asked me to invite people to a public
hearing sponsored by the District
Citizens’ mvimm_.r Educationul Con-
cerns Committee on July 14 8t 7 p.m,
in the School Board meeting room.

The purpose of the heanng s to
pather public input on the topics of

sMinarity education concerms

sEffiective citizens” mdvisory educa
ol concems

«Commiliee organization and

ures.

Input from ﬂl%lmlm Jons is essen-
tial. Etm'hc CAEBCC and 1 feel this will
be an i nt event that can lead 1o
more effective district community
interaction.

Those who plan to attend, may con:
tact the Anchorage School District mt
268-2212

Sincerel
William F. Mell
Anchorage School Dhstrict

Dr. Mala to return from travels

i the editin

D Ted Mala his been travehing in
Maoscow amd Uimes, Sweden, lor the
Seventh Congress of the International
Union of Corcumpolar Health.

He also traveled o France to visit
miedical nbortories ot the myitaton
of French soientists and 10 Switzerland
to distuss Northern health problems
with the World Health Qrganie stion

When in Moscow, Dr. Mali con
Firtned i visit iy Alaska by three Hoviel
doctors for Oct. 114, During the
Soviets” yisit, there will be a celebra
non of the sigming of the agreement
hetween the University of Alasks and
the Siberian Brunch ol the Academy
ol Medical Sciences, LS. 5. R

I e celebration will be on Ogt. 10,
with entertainment open 1o the public
and o dinoer

Anvone interested in the events of
(et 1) should call the Siberinn
Medical Rescarch Program a1
TRO-4746 at the Umiversity of Alasks-
Anchorage

W need participants and volumteers
i help organize the event

Dir. Mala will return this week and
will have new material about his
travels for bis August column for the
Tundra Timey,

Sincerely,
Mary Core
Unmversity of Alaskn-Anchorage



